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23/12/2020  08:49:252020/5822/P OBJ Azeem Ahmad An identical application has recently been rejected. The residents of Matilda Apartments do not want to have 

these antennas placed on our residential block when so many alternative office blocks exist in the area that 

would be safer.

The building is a Renzo Piano designed iconic building in Central London. I don't think anybody would suggest 

adding such ugly masts to the Shard!

Current telecommunication signals at Matilda apartment are excellent on the North and Eastern Sides on the 

12th floor. I have full 5G and 4G capability so their is no urgency and this location is not necessary.

23/12/2020  17:08:172020/5822/P COMMNT Max Robinson I would like to object to this planning permission 

This is the third time an application has been made to put 5G masts on our building 

Firstly this is a residential building with 53 aparments placing antenna on the roof will not only cause disruption 

during installation but also maintenance to 100s of residents.  There are more office buildings in the local 

vacinity than residential ones nearby that could fit the antenna and cause less disruption to where people live, 

so why have they chosen a residential one.

Putting antenne of the roof of this Renzo Piano will take away from the design of the building and look ugly.

23/12/2020  15:38:212020/5822/P OBJ Max Shilo Following objections:

1. 5G is untested, and poses a threat to human health while endangering wildlife.

2. Matilda Apartments is a landmark building created by Renzo Piano, world famous architect. The tall 

antennas will ruin the building street view.

Regards

Max Shilo

23/12/2020  15:16:312020/5822/P COMMNT Sadie donnelly I am a resident of Matilda Apartments and object to this proposal.
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23/12/2020  14:49:082020/5822/P OBJNOT Mr Martys I am a resident in the building that this application is for. The application is incorrect when it states there are 15 

floors, there are only 14. I live on the 14th floor and my living area and bedroom would be directly underneath 

the antennas. I object completely to this application for the following reasons: (1) there is no evidence that 

these masts do not impact health and as I would be living and sleeping directly underneath them, I do not want 

to take the risk. (2) This project will require more access to the roof. The soundproofing between my ceiling 

and the roof above me is fairly poor. There is already a good deal of traffic onto the roof already and any 

further traffic will be a disturbance to my ability to enjoy my home, privacy and quality of life. (3) It is my belief 

that these  antennas belong on a commercial and not a residential building. (4) The exterior of this building 

was designed by Renzo Piano, the famous architect, and adding antennas will spoil the look of the building 

and be an eye-sore. 

Added to the above points, this is the third application to have these antennas on our building. This 

persistence feels like bullying to me. It is also underhand and cynical to put in an application just before Xmas 

when many people will be away. Please can this be the last attempt?
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